
MINUTES, LIMESTONE COUNTY COMMISSION, DECEMBER 7, 2020 
COMMISSION MEETING 

 

 
The Limestone County Commission reconvened the meeting from November 16, 2020 
at 9:00 a.m. today at the Clinton Street Courthouse Annex, 100 South Clinton Street, 
Athens, Alabama. 
 
Present: Daryl Sammet, Danny Barksdale, Jason Black and LaDon Townsend.  Absent:  
None.  Collin Daly, Chairman presided 
 
Items were discussed for the December 7, 2020 commission meeting agenda. 
 
During the engineering report, Marc Massey reported that the engineering department 
would be selling some items on GovDeals and would place this on the next agenda. He 
requested that the monies received from the sale of the items would remain in the 
engineering department so that a request for a budget revision would not have to be 
done for the purchase of needed items. 

Chairman Daly thanked Marc Massey and his crew for installing safety signs. 

Chairman Daly suggested that December 31st, New Year’s Eve, be given as a holiday 
and was added to the December 7th commission. meeting agenda. 

Commissioner Barksdale commented that District 2 citizens had inquired as to the pick-
up of large debris. Commissioner Black commented that it is a service that Limestone 
County cannot afford.  Commissioner Barksdale shared several local rates regarding 
garbage and debris pickup, and that he would continue “doing his homework” on this 
issue.  Commissioner Barksdale also thanked Marc Massey for his attendance at a 
District 2 citizen’s advisory meeting.  Commissioner Barksdale and Marc Massey both 
agreed that the explanation of differences between county and municipal governments 
is a help to citizens. 

Commissioner Black requested that the Commissioners provide mileage and VIN 
numbers for the dump trucks and low boy truck for submission to Russ Wood so that 
trucks can be given a guaranteed priced and then considered for auction. 

Commissioner Townsend expressed his thankfulness and appreciation for his 
employees since becoming District 4 Commissioner.  The employee’s hard work has 
received a good response from the District 4 community, and he was very appreciative 
 
Recessed until 10:00 a.m. 
 
 
 


